Mr. Craig Godbout Colorado Water Conservation Board

(via email: craig.godbout@state.co.us)

Dear Craig:

On July 8, 2015, the Yampa/White/Green Basin Roundtable approved a Water Supply Reserve Account grant in the amount of \$150,000, using basin funds, to take next steps to further our Basin Implementation Plan. Additionally, the BRT wishes to use remaining BIP grant funds which total approximately \$50, 000 for Next Steps as well. The total work effort will therefore total \$200,000.

The Colorado River District will be acting as fiscal agent for this work.

Transmitted herewith, on behalf of the BRT, is the WSRA grant application, including scope of work, budget and schedule for the proposed work, which we understand will be on the CWCB May agenda for approval.

If you need any additional information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Sincerely,

Mary Brown, Chair

Yampa/White/Green Basin Roundtable

Attachment